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N O T I C E
 The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Strategic Vision of the OAS and as announced during the meeting held on July 28, 2015, wishes to submit for your consideration document GT/VE-3/15: “Assignment of Mandates Type A, A/B, AND A/C under the applicable Pillars”.  
The Chair kindly requests all delegations to submit their comments and observations to mexico.oea@sre.gob.mx, before August 8, 2015. 
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